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The Honorable Gene Suellentrop, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441B-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Suellentrop: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 359 by Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 359 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, a prearranged funeral agreement, contract, or plan may be made 

irrevocable as to the retail price of a casket, urn, and outside burial container for the first $7,000 

of funds paid and set aside, at the discretion of the purchaser.  SB 359 would remove the $7,000 

cap for an irrevocable prearranged funeral agreement, contract, or plan. 

 

 According to the Board of Mortuary Arts, the enactment of SB 359 would have no fiscal 

effect. 

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Mack Smith, Mortuary Arts  


